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Coming Events

HISTORICAL WALK - JULY 7

The Rideau Trail Association has organized a “level
1" hike along the railway tracks from Mill Road in
Chelsea to the Gatineau River Yacht Club at Kirk’s
Ferry. The perambulation will take place Saturday
July 7, with hikers meeting at the Chelsea Fresh-
mart at 3:00 p.m. They will stop at the Yacht Club
for their supper, then return to Chelsea.

Expert Guides from the Historical Society of The
Gatineau will accompany the walkers, explaining
historical sites and facts along the way. Members
of our Society and other local residents are wel-
come to join the tour. Remember to bring your
supper and plenty or insect repellant.

For further information on the tour or the Rideau
Trail Association, call Marlyn Levitan at 828-2281
(home) or 745-6000 (work).

ARCHIVES DU PONTIAC ARCHIVES -
OPEN HOUSE - JULY 2 to JULY 7

The Archives du Pontiac Archives is planning their
open house, July 2nd to July 7%, with the hours,
Monday to Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. On
Saturday it is 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The ar-
chives is located at 2 rue Elsie, Campbell’s Bay,
Que. Tel.: (819) 648-7013.

HSG AUCTION - AUGUST 18

Planning is underway for the Annual HSG Auction
to be held on August 18 at St. Stephens in Old
Chelsea. Again the Society will be counting on the
help of volunteers for the organizing committee or
on the day of the event, and on donations of items
to be auctioned. If you can help, please contact
Jay Atherton (827-1703), or Theresa Winfield
(827-0678)

Gatineau Heritage Lives at
Wakefield Mill Inn

The history of the Wakefield Mill is character-
ized by many changes. From its inception in
1838, the Mill site has seen many buildings
come and go, witnessed devastating fires and
subsequent rebuilding, additions and renova-
tions. During this time the Mill has changed
hands many times and has functioned as a
grist mill, woollen mill, apartments and a HSG
operated museum. Throughout this history,
the mill has been a notable aspect of the cul-
tural geography of The Gatineau and has been
important feature in the social fabric of the lo-
cal community.

Today, the Wakefield Mill Inn is the latest incar-
nation of this important landmark. Opened in
the spring of 2001, the Wakefield Mill Inn has
once again become a focal point of the commu-
nity and stands as a reminder of the past - a
notion not lost on the current operators, Bob
Millings and Lynn Berthiaume. From the be-
ginning, Lynn and Bob have attempted to pre-
serve as much of the Mill’s architectural fea-
tures and have consulted local members of the
HSG. (continued on page 2...)
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Wakefield Mill after the fire of 1310.
(HSG lmage Bank #00232-006)
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Wakefield Mill after the fire of 1910.
(HSG Image Bank #00232-006)




